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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC TUITION 
 

Our music teacher, Mark Traynor, will soon begin the process of selecting pupils for inclusion on the school 
instrumental music programme.  Your child has had an initial presentation from the instrumental music service 
about what instruments are available to learn.  If your child wishes to be involved in the next part of the process, 
the instrumental music teacher will carry out an informal musical aptitude and physical suitability assessment. 
 

Learning a musical instrument is open to pupils from primary 5 (strings only), primary 6 or S1 at high school 
(depending on staff availability and resources) however, this will vary from school to school.  As demand for 
instrumental lessons typically exceeds availability, it may not be possible to offer every pupil an instrument.  If 
your child is successful, you will be informed by letter.  However, if your child is unsuccessful, their name may be 
placed on a waiting list and should a place become available later in the academic year, they may get the 
opportunity to be included on the instrumental music programme (depending on staff availability and 
resources).  
 

For further information about instrumental music provision in Renfrewshire, please visit the Council website 
using the link or QR code below:  
 
http://www.renfrewshire.gov.uk/article/10415/Renfrewshire-Instrumental-Music-Service     or  
 
If you would NOT like your child to be included in the process, please complete and return the tear-off slip below 
to your child’s class teacher by 6th November 2020.  
 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you wish further information.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mark Traynor 
Music Development Officer 
 
INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC TUITION 2020-21 
 
I would NOT like my child to be included in the selection process 
 

 
Parent/Carer 
name 

 
Parent/Carer 
signature 

 

Date  
  

 

Pupil name  Class  

School    
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